August 27, 2020

Dear Family Members,

It has been a long 6 months, but we are grateful for all prayers and support.

Please find below our guidelines for relaxing the COVID-19 restrictions in nursing facilities. We are currently in Step 1 and plan on moving to step 2, as we have met all the prerequisites to reopen.

Presently, we are COVID-19 free and praying to stay that way. If at any time we have a positive case we would have to revert back to previous step and be COVID-free for two weeks before moving forward again.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask at (412) 307-1100.

United in Prayer,

Sister Mary Vincent Mannion, Isp

Administrator